
South Monmouth Regional Sewerage Authority 

 

Employment Opportunity 

2/2024 

 

 

The South Monmouth Regional Sewerage Authority is currently seeking 

to fill multiple position(s) in its Support Services Division. 

 

Under the general direction of the Superintendent of Maintenance, 

these positions are tasked with maintenance and repair of the SMRSA 

wastewater treatment plant and collection system 

equipment.  Examples of work include but are not limited to inspections 

& maintenance or repair of the wastewater treatment plant and sewer 

collection system equipment, maintenance of buildings and grounds, 

and vehicle maintenance and repair.  The successful candidate must 

have or be capable of obtaining a Class B CDL with tanker endorsement 

in (1) year.   

This position is covered by a collective bargaining agreement with a 

structured program for advancement which includes a comprehensive 

benefits package offering paid vacation, sick leave, personal time, 

holidays, health benefits, and participation in the New Jersey Public 

Employees Retirement System.  

To obtain and complete an employment application, please 

visit www.smrsa.org/employment-opportunities/.  Applications and 

resumes may be mailed to admin@smrsa.org or mailed to South 

Monmouth Regional Sewerage Authority, 1235 18th Avenue, Belmar NJ  

07719.   

 

EOE/M/F/D/V/SO Drug Free Workplace 

 

http://www.smrsa.org/
mailto:admin@smrsa.org

